
Notice of Postponement:  

Dazaifu Tenman-gū・Hōmotsuden・Kamado Shrine / Kiyomizudera Exhibition  
 
Thank you for your continual support. 
 
After careful consideration, we have come to a decision to postpone our exhibition 『The 

Flower BOX Exhibition celebrating 20 years with the original Nicolai Bergman flower box』

scheduled to be held from March 25th 2021 to March 28th 2021. New dates will likely be 
set for 2022 or later.  
This decision was made due to continuing concerns over the corona virus pandemic.  
Once confirmed, details of the new exhibition dates will be announced on our homepage.  
 
To everyone who purchased tickets and were planning on visiting our exhibition, we 
apologize for the disappointment and inconveniences this would cause. We ask for your 
understanding that this decision was made as a precautionary action towards the further 
spread of the virus.  
 
If you prefer a reimbursement, please contact us via the bottom email address.  
event@nicolaibergmann.com 
 
Last but not least, Nicolai Bergmann Flowers & Design as a company wishes for everyone’s 
safety and health in this difficult time and we look forward to seeing you again in the near 
future.  
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